
  

 

Many HA/LH neighborhood residents enjoyed good food, conversation, and 

fun at the annual fall picnic held Sunday, October 21 at the park.  This year’s 

picnic was delayed for cooler temperatures and the weather cooperated for 

the event.  Thanks to all who attended and especially to those board 

members, Becky Freeman and Nancy Flynn who planned the event. Mast Lawn 

Care scheduled for freshly mowed grass and Hasty Mosquito did a free 

application around the park to rid the area of gnats, flies, and mosquitoes. 

Those efforts contributed to a very comfortable environment.  A raffle drawing 

provided winners with several prizes to take home.  Overall, the event was a 

“neighborhood” success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The homes association dues provided fried chicken and soft drinks, 

plus all paper products.  Each family brought a side dish or dessert.  

Maintenance and park facilities are provided by the homes 

association. 

 

 


